
 
 
 
  

September 1, 2023 
 
Dear Allendale Public School Parent/Guardians: 
 
Allendale District no longer participates in the Federally Regulated National School 
Lunch Program.   However, the District will continue to offer free and reduced lunch 
to those students in need, and using the same state fiscal guidelines.   
 
Attached is the following: 

1. Letter to Parents 
2. Application Instructions 
3. Household Application for Free and Reduced Meals or Free Milk 

 
For those of you already receiving free or reduced lunch, please complete and 
return to the school office prior to, or on first day of school, Tuesday, September 
5, 2023, to ensure your child’s continuation of lunch benefits.    
 
Free and/or reduced lunch will not be provided if the application is not received by 
September 30, 2023; you will be responsible for payment until the application is 
received and approved. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation.  If you have any questions, please call Heather 
Fisher in the Board Office at 100 Brookside Avenue, 201-327-2020 ext.1301 or 
email hfisher@allendalek8.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Maria Engeleit 

Maria Engeleit 
Business Administrator/Board Secretary 
 
cc:  Michael Barcadepone 

Bruce Winkelstein 
Anastasia Maroulis 

  
ME/hf 


